
 
 

      

                                                       

 

 
27 June 2017 

 
Planning Policy Team 

Adur and Worthing Councils 

By email 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Subject:  South Downs National Park response to Inspector’s Preliminary 

Summary of Main Modifications 

 

I write to set out the response of the South Downs National Park Authority to the above 

consultation. Please see the attached proforma. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

 
 

Lucy Howard 

Planning Policy Manager 

Email: planningpolicy@southdowns.gov.uk 

Phone:   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 


